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6. CORRESPONDENCE 

 

 6.1 FRIENDS OF AKAROA MUSEUM INC. 

 
  A letter is attached from Friends of Akaroa Museum Inc. advising that David Miller has been 

nominated as its representative to the Akaroa Museum Advisory Committee. 
 
  The Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board received the letter at its meeting held on Wednesday 

14 March 2012 and approved the appointment of David Miller to the Advisory Committee. 
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 
 That the letter be received and the appointment of David Miller be endorsed.  
 


